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WATER SUPPLIES – METERING OF LONG LINES POLICY 

 

Source:  Operations  
Date:   13/5/1993 
Reviewed:     Next review:   
See also:  R5/17, W1/2 
 

That Council require all supplies to rural and rural/residential properties to be 

metered with existing unmetered supplies being metered at Council's cost and all 

new supplies being metered at the consumer's cost. 

 

That backflow preventers be required to be installed on all rural and 

rural/residential properties where, in   the   Council's     opinion, there is a likelihood 

of contaminated water being sucked back or syphoned into the main water 

supply.  Furthermore, that all existing supplies that have not had backflow 

preventers installed shall have them installed at Council's cost and all new supplies 

shall have them installed at the consumer's cost. 

 


